Central Florida Chapter of RIMS

Board Meeting Minutes
Dubsdread Country Club
Thursday, May 20, 2010

1:00 – 2:00 PM

Attendees:  Rick Broderick, Susan Martin, Sara Webster, Mary Nielsen, Alicia Castillo, Michele Adams, Shannon Fetherman and Christina Lifvendahl
Absent:  Mitzi Dykes, Kris Burch and Lori Keefer
Prior Board Meeting Minutes:  Approved prior board meeting minutes.
Current Board Meeting Agenda Topics:

· President:  Rick Broderick

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· 2010 Florida Chapters 35th Annual Joint Educational Conference:

Early registration before June 14, 2010

Tuesday, July 27 – Saturday, July 31, 2010

Ritz-Carlton Hotel

Naples, Florida

http://florida.rims.org
· Rick Broderick, Susan Martin, Sara Webster, Shannon Fetherman, Mary Nielsen and Bill Hardy will be attending.  The money raised goes back to the Florida RIMS Chapters based on chapter attendance.  Susan will bring the Central Florida Chapter banner.
· Special Events:

· 2010 Golf Tournament and Banquet:

Registration begins at 7:45 AM with breakfast, golf at 8:30 AM and lunch at 1:00 PM
Monday, June 14, 2010

Heathrow Country Club
1200 Bridgewater Drive

Heathrow, FL  32746

(407) 333-1450

www.heathrowcc.com
· Shannon has menu selected and everything is set-up.  Rick wants Shannon to be the MC of the event.  Cost is significantly less than last year’s tournament.
· 2010 Annual Meeting and Holiday Function:
Tentatively scheduled for 11:30 AM – 2:00 PM, Thursday, December 16, 2010
Capital Grille

9201 International Drive

Orlando, FL  32819

www.thecapitalgrille.com
· Plan on using Shannon’s sound system for the outside patio.
· Vice-President:  Susan Martin

· Open Items:

· Community Outreach Project:  Give a Day – Get a Disney Day is over, so we need to think about some new community outreach project ideas.
· Michele volunteered to call Disney’s community organizer and find out who else we can support besides Toys-for-Tots such as a rest home.  Rick suggested we deliver the gifts after lunch.
· The September chapter meeting will not be held at the Hyatt and location is still TBD.
· New Business:

· Secretary:  Sara Webster

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· Treasurer:  Mary Nielsen

· Open Items:

· Treasurer’s Report:  as of April 30, 2010, checking account balance, $17,635, investment account balance, $2,568, and total assets of $20,203.
· New Business:

· Mary will look into attendance trends over last summer to see if there are fewer attendees over the summer months.
· RIMS Delegate & Education Chair:  Mitzi Dykes

· Open Items:
· Requesting a joint CPCU/RIMS meeting held on Tuesday, November 9, 2010, at the Maison et Jardine restaurant in Altamonte Springs be added to both the annual calendar and the up-coming newsletter.

· Chairman for Florida RIMS scholarship committee:  planning to award scholarships at the 2010 Florida RIMS conference only someone from the Chapter will need to represent Mitzi because she will not be attending the conference.  Rick will attend on Mitzi’s behalf.
· New Business:

· Communications Director:  Alicia Castillo

· Open Items:

· 2nd Quarter Newsletter articles due Alicia May 10, 2010, draft due board May 21, 2010 with distribution target date of June 1, 2010.  Michele recommended Alicia check with the RIMS Society for pictures to add to the 2nd Quarter Newsletter.
· New Business:

· Alicia will give Mary the new Chapter ribbons for the Florida RIMS conference.
· Legal and Government Director:  Kris Burch

· Open Items:
· New Business:
· Membership Director:  Michele Adams

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· Programming: ALL

· Open Items:

· New Business:

· Rick is considering having the October Harris on-site chapter meeting kept in Orlando after all.

· Michele might be able to coordinate a Disney tour for the October chapter meeting.
· Webmaster Director:  Lori Keefer

· Open Items:
· Lori would like to have cards created to promote our website.
· New Business:

· Director-at-Large: Shannon Fetherman

· Open Items:

· 2010 Golf Tournament:  see Special Events section above.
· New Business:

· Shannon would like mailing lists for CPCU and PRIMA to invite these groups to our golf tournament.

· Christina will give Shannon the PRIMA contact list and Susan will do the same for CPCU.

· Michele is on the WCCP/CCP WC board and will give Shannon this list too.
· Director: Christina Lifvendahl

· Open Items:

· 2010 Golf Tournament:  serving on golf committee with Shannon.
· New Business:

· Plan to have a joint meeting with PRIMA at Dubsdread in August 2010.  Christina will take action to coordinate meeting and find-out day and time – most likely 8/20/10.

· Christina recommended having a speaker in the future to discuss the impact of the new healthcare legislation.
· Adjournment

6/1/2010
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